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SAVE 
THE 
DATE

Do you have a Neurosurgery Resident or Head & Neck Fellow 
in need of Skull Base Surgery hands-on training? 
Then send them to the NASBS Skull Base Surgery Summer Workshop at LSU.

This course is not to be missed!
Registration will be first-come, first served and opens March 2017.

For more information, visit www.nasbs.org/nasbs-courses or contact NASBS 
Course Coordinator, Paula Kupiec, at 310-424-3326 ext. 161 or paula@nasbs.org.


